
From: Greta Stone 

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

I fully support the rule change to limit overdraft protection. 
I have 3 young adult children who have all been hit with high fees for small 
transactions when using their debit cards. They are conscientious and are 
trying hard to  manage their money.


